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Dear Shrt Naresh Kumar Ji, L2
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Greetings from the School of Public Policy and Governance, MDI, Gurgaon! (
(\’ - AT

We arc writing regarding our upcoming program, Postgraduate Diploma in Management—Public Policy and
Management (PGDM-PPM) Batch 2024-26 at MDI Gurgaon. The Department of Personnel & Training (DoPT),
Government of India, supports the program. The admissions for the 17th PGDM-PPM batch 2024-26 are now
open and scheduled to commence on 11 September 2024.

The program's total duration is 18 months, 15 of which will be at MDI Gurgaon. The participants will then
undertake three months of a Policy Paper at their respective workplaces (places of posting). The policy paper
fills the void on the subject of government interest.

The program is intended for middle-level and senior civil servants and is sponsored by DoPT & State Cadres.
Further details about the program can be accessed at Letter no. T-13012/1/2024-LTDP dated 14/06/2024 URL
Generated Report (dopt circulars.nic.in) or https:/www.mdi.ac.in/admissions/post-graduate-diploma-in-
management-public-policy-and-management-pgdm-ppm

In this regard, we would appreciate it if you would disseminate the information and nominate officers for the
program at MDI Gurgaon.

We look forward to your support and association with MDI Gurgaon. C {ﬁf ) SQ){ ] ( 5 ‘I }

Sincerely,

Best Regards, %/ Q

Prof. Avanish Kumar, Ph.D. (
DL 1T S)

htrps://www.mdi.ac.in/faculty/detail/59-avanish-kumar/
Dean- School of Public Policy and Governance
Contact No: 9871687668
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Greetings from the School of Public Policy and Governance, MDI, Gurgaon!

We are writing regarding our upcoming program, Postgraduate Diploma in Management—Public Policy
and Management (PGDM-PPM) Batch 2024-26 at MDI Gurgaon. The Department of Personnel & Training
(DoPT), Government of India, supports the program. The admissions for the 17th PGDM-PPM batch 2024-
26 are now open and scheduled to commence on 11 September 2024.

The program's total duration is 18 months, 15 of which will be at MDI Gurgaon. The participants will then
undertake three months of a Policy Paper at their respective workplaces (places of posting). The policy
paper fills the void on the subject of government interest.

The program is intended for middle-level and senior civil servants and is sponsored by DoPT & State
Cadres. Further details about the program can be accessed at Letter no. T-13012/1/2024-LTDP dated
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In this regard, we would appreciate it if you would disseminate the information and nominate officers for
the program at MDI Gurgaon.

We look forward to your support and association with MDI Gurgaon.
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Best Regards,

Prof. Avanish Kumar
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